
 
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) 
GOAL FOR  

Norfolk International Airport 
Norfolk, VA 

 
Norfolk International Airport hereby publishes a proposed overall goal for its Disadvantaged 
Business Enterprise (DBE) Program for FY 2024 to FY 2026.  The proposed overall goal is 
11.53% for all FAA-AIP funded projects in FY 2024 to FY 2026 at the Norfolk International 
Airport.   
 
For comments and additional information please contact: 
 

Steven Sterling, DBELO 
Norfolk International Airport 
2200 Norview Ave., Ste 200 

Norfolk, VA 23518 
757-857-3351or ssterling@norfolkairport.com 

 
 
 

 


